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The Alaska State Medical Board has adopted the policies of the American Medical 

Association, following, to be its guidelines to its licensees in Alaska with regard to 

who may perform laser surgery. 

 

Performance of Laser Surgery 

 

American Medical Association’s Policy H-475.989, Laser Surgery, reads: 

 

“Laser surgery should be performed only by individuals licensed to practice 

medicine and surgery or by those categories of practitioners currently 

licensed by the state to perform surgical services.” 

 

American Medical Association’s Policy H-475.988, Laser Surgery, reads: 

 

“The board opines that revision, destruction, incision or other structural 

alteration of human tissue using laser is surgery.” 

 

The board has further adopted into its policy the American College of Surgeons’ 

“Statement on Surgery Using Lasers, Pulsed Light, Radiofrequency Devices, or 

Other Techniques” adopted February 9, 2007 by the ACS Board of Regents 

attached hereto. 
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